
2023 - 2024 

PRE-KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
 

            

Announcement 

 

To: Parents/Guardians  
 

Halifax County Schools’ 2023-2024 Prekindergarten Registration begins Monday, January 30,  

2023 from 8:30 AM – 4:00 PM. Each elementary school will offer a prekindergarten program. 

Please visit your child’s school site to complete the prekindergarten application. The application is 

also available on the school’s and district’s websites (www.halifax.k12.nc.us).    

 

Your child’s placement in prekindergarten is dependent upon the availability of slots. The maximum 

prekindergarten classroom size is eighteen children. Registration requires: Birth Certificate, 

Immunization Record, Proof of Residence, Number in Household, Phone Number, Emergency Contact 

info, Mailing Address, Free Lunch Application, and Proof of Recent Monthly Income Pay Stubs as 

follows: Weekly – submit 4 consecutive pay stubs; Bi-weekly - submit 2 consecutive pay stubs; Monthly 

- submit at least 1 full month’s pay stub.  

Prekindergarten School Sites:  Phone Number 

Aurelian Springs Institute of Global Learning, Littleton, NC 252-586-4944 

Everetts Elementary STEM Academy, Roanoke Rapids, NC 252-537-5484 

Pittman Elementary Leadership Academy, Enfield, NC 252-445-5268 

Inborden Elementary STEAM Academy, Enfield, NC 252-445-3885 

Scotland Neck Elementary Leadership Academy, Scotland Neck, NC 252-826-4413 

Hollister Elementary Leadership Academy, Hollister, NC 252-586-4344 
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